
• I L C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 
P. O. B O X 8 7 1 

S A N T A FE, NEW M E X I C O 

February 18, 1957 

Mr. Ross Madole 
Magnolia Petroleum Company 
P.O. Box 900 
Dallas, Texas 

Dear Sir: 

We enclose a copy ©f Order R-950 issued February 14, 1957, 
by the Oil Conservation Commission ia Case 1194, which was heard 
on January 9th at Santa Fe. 

Very truly yours. 

A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Secretary - Director 
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